
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

Dear Parents and Carers, 

 

Wow!  What a week! 

 

A Haveley First!!!! 

Firstly, we would like to share some exciting news and wish a huge 

congratulations to Wayne and Rebekah who got engaged on Friday 

afternoon in the library! What a way to end the week! 

 

Ancient Egypt 

Year 5 had a wonderful day on Monday visiting the Egyptian exhibit at Bolton Museum.  They saw 

mummies in tombs and learned all about the ancient world.  
 

 

Secret Readers 

An absolutely huge thank you to the parents who came in this week to take 
part in the ‘secret reader’ event as part of National Story Telling Week.  The 
children loved having their parents in school to read with their class.  Remember 
next week KS1 pupils and parents are invited back to the Bedtime stories event.  

 

We’re not rude, we’re R.U.D.E 

On Tuesday afternoon, Year 6 were visited by Dean Coady who is a former soldier and policeman.  
Dean lead an interactive session with the children to raise their awareness of Respect, 
Understanding, Danger (on the street) and Equality.  The children were encouraged to speak 
honestly about their understanding of each area and learn about what is acceptable.  

 

Library visitor  

Emma Frost from The Forum Library came into school on Friday afternoon to talk to year 3 and 4 
parents about what the library has to offer.  The children will visit the library with school in the next 
couple of weeks.  Thanks to the 26 parents who came along to find out more!  

 

Attendance 

This week our attendance is slightly higher than last week with 92.5% attendance across school.  

The winning classes this week were Mr Haywood’s class and Miss Bryan’s Class with a fabulous 

96.3%- they will be getting cakes on Friday afternoon during golden time.  

 
 

Week beginning: Monday 29th January 2024 



 

 


